ARI COMMISSION
CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO
CITY HALL
SAN FRANCISCO

May 26, 1936

Mr. H. Simpson, Secretary Board of Library Trustees San Francisco

Subject: West Portal and Bernal Heights Branch Public Library.

Dear Mr. Simpson:

At a regular meeting of the Art Commission, held on May 26th, the preliminary studies of the proposed West Portal and Bernal Heights Branch Public Library met with the unanimous approval of the Commission.

Very truly yours,

Secretary, Art Commission

JHD:u cc-F. H. Meyer-Architect Clyde Healy W.H.Worden Leonard S.Leavy The preliminary studies, by Mr. F.H. Meyer, of the plans for the West Portal Branch and the Bernal Heights Branch were approved by the following Commissioners:

Lacoste

Kelham

O'Day

Hale

Deering

Rolph

Ryan